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Reasonable and adequate nurse to patient ratios, which would be better assured with 

this plan, are absolutely necessary to providing effective healthcare and just working 

conditions. Overworked and overburdened medical workers are much less equipped 

to create the safe and healthy conditions that these services must comprise. My 

healthcare depends on these medical workers, and they know best how to provide 

the best care.  


